
 

Welcome to Term 4! I am so pleased with how settled students have been coming back 

from our school holiday break – all students have been motivated to get back in to 

learning and have slipped seamlessly back into routine. Our year four students are very 

excited about this term and the units of work we will be completing. As always, please 

don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns or questions. Here’s to a very 

successful term!  

 

Punctuality and Absences  

We ask that all students please arrive in the 

classroom each morning on time, before the 

second bell. If your child is absent, please 

contact the office the morning of that day or by 

writing a note explaining the reason for 

absence. If you know of the absence in 

advance, please send in a note outlining the 

details (dates/reason) for the absence.  

Our specialist timetable will remain the 

same as in Term 3: 

Wednesday – STEM and Japanese 

Thursday – PE & Music 

Tuesday – Library borrowing 

 

4C Term 4 

 
This term in English we are reading The Twits 

by Roald Dahl. Students will eventually 

create a new chapter for the narrative.  

o You can help them at home by giving them 

some neat trick ideas to write about. 

 

This term in Maths we are looking at 

money, symmetry and will re-visit 

multiplication and division. 

 

How you can help at home: 

• Involve your children in the 

grocery shopping and helping 

them calculate change 

• Continue practicing times tables 

 

In Science we are exploring forces – 

push and pull. This term students will 

need to create a game incorporating 

these forces. 

 

This term in HASS we are continuing to 

look at sustainability, and learn about 

different places around the world. 

Have a great 

week! 

18 October: P&C Disco 

25 October: Day for Daile 

25 October: World Teachers Day 

31 October: Parent Teacher Interviews 

15 November: Colour Fun Run 

Keep in mind we will also have 

Academic, Sport, and Leadership 

assemblies at the end of the term 


